
Parents, 

Welcome to the new school year!!!   We want to thank you all for 

the smooth transition from sign-in/out books to using the Ipads 

and entering your PINS.   

We look forward to working with your family and getting to 

know your child. 

 

Note From the Principal... 

September News 
Nobel Learning 

Communities, Inc 

Reminders: 

 Remember to sign in and 
out each day that your 
child attends. 

 Teachers will be asking 
for sunscreen forms for 
the month of September. 
Make sure to sign and 
drop off at the front desk.  

 We are updating our   
allergy list in all class-
rooms. If your child has 
any allergies that you 
have not  notified us of 
please fill out the purple 
allergy form. You can 
pick one up at the front 
desk. 

Annual Immunization Reports: 

Every year our preschool has to do an           

Immunization Report for the state. This year 

it is due on September 30th. We are asking all 

families to bring in your child’s yellow            

immunization card that way we can update 

your child’s folder.  

Parent Night: Will be held from 4:30 pm to 5:00 pm 

This is an important ritual marking the beginning of the new 

school year.  On these nights, your child’s teacher explains their 

goals for the class and for your child.  They’ll share information 

about their teaching style and methodology, how they assess and 

the requirements for the class.   

Pre-K: 

Rm 14…..  Sep 11th  

Rm 13…..  Sep 12th 

Rm 12…..  Sep 13th 

Rm 11…..  Sep 14th 

Intermediates: 

Rm 10….  Sep 25th 

Rm 9….    Sep 26th 

Rm 7….    Sep 27th 

Rm 8….    Sep 28th 

Beginners: 

Dates will be 

scheduled in 

October for 

Rooms 3, 4, 5 

and 6. 
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 Starting Tuesday, September 26th Lifetouch will be here to take “Fall” photos. 

 Pictures will be on Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday only from 9:00am to 

12:00pm.  We will be on very limited time schedule and there will be no redo pic-

tures.  

 

 

SIBLING PICTURES: 

We understand that some of you would like to do sibling pictures and this will be 

done by appointment only: 

Eight slots will be available each day, starting at 8:00am in the morning to 

9:00am. (Each session will be 10min.) 

 Please sign up at the front for an assigned time. 

PHOTO SCHEDULE: 

Tuesday, September 26th:   Rooms 3,7,11. If your child does not attend on Tues-

day their make-up day will be Wednesday, September 27th. 

Wednesday, September 27th :  Rooms 4,8,12. If your child does not attend on 

Wednesday their make-up day will be Thursday, September 28th. 

Thursday, September 28th :  Rooms 5,9,13. If your child does not attend on Thurs-

day their make-up day will be Friday, September 29th. 

Friday, September 29th:  Rooms 6,10,14. If your child does not attend on Friday 

their make-up day will be Tuesday, September 26th. 

Rooms 1and 2: will be scheduled throughout the week. Please bring in your 

child’s outfit on Tuesday, September 26th and the teachers will assist the children 

on when it’s the Best picture time. We will send the outfit back when pictures are 

done. 


